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In Reply Refer To:
License: 25-18246-02
Docket: 30-20900

Dugdale Construction Company, Inc.
ATTN: Stan Dugdale
1221 West Woolman
Butte, Montana 59701

Gentlemen:

In accordance with our telephone conversation on September 10, 1988, between
you and Ms. Vivian Carlton of our staff, we understand that your company has
relocated and that your new mailing address is as given above. We were also
informed that Dugdale Construction Company, Inc. was no longer using licensed
material. We understand that licensed material was sold prior to departure of
the facility on 4801 Hope Road, Butte, Montana, 59701 which is listed on
your NRC Material License.

Attached is NRC Form 314 for you to complete. On the NRC Form 314, indicate
the description of any radioactive material transferred or sold and closecut
surveys of your prior facility for contamination. In your response, indicate
the date of your relocation. If you wish to have your NRC license terminated,
indicate that also in your response.

Please provide a response to this letter within 10 days of receipt.

Sincerely,

Onyinal Signed By-

CHARLES L. CAIN Av
s

William L. Fisher, Cnief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

Enclosure:
NRC Form 314

cc:
Montana Radiation Control Program Director
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